Invitation to Register on the SAPC Supplier Database

South African
Pharmacy Council

South African Pharmacy Council (SAPC) invites service providers/vendors to enlist their names on the SAPC Supplier
Database for 2023/2024 for the undermentioned services.

Advertising Agencies, Audio Visual Solutions, Building Maintenance, Catering, Car Rental, Committee of Formal Inquiry
Assessors, Computer Hardware, peripherals and Software Supply, Copywriting, Corporate T-shirts, Data Centre and
Server Management, Data Communication Networks, Design, publishing and mailing, Digital Advertising, Editing and
Proofreading, Electrical services, E-publications and Newsletters (Design and Publishing), Event Video Production/
Photography, Furniture and Equipment, Gifts and Branding, Graphic Design, IT Professional Consultants, IT Software/
Application Development, Job Evaluation, Khoi-San Language Translation Services, Language Services (Translation
and Sworn Translation), Managed Multi-Purpose Printers, Media Monitoring, Multimedia Production Services,
Occupational Health Safety and Industrial Relations Advisory Services, Plumbing Services, Professional and Consulting
Services (Legal and Education), PBX and Telephony Services, Recording and Transcription Services, Shuttle Service,
Skills Training, Standby Power Supply (UPS & Generators), Stationery, Travel Agencies, Voice Artists and Web Hosting.

Prospective service providers must submit their profiles, tax clearance certificate, BBBEE rating scorecard and a duly
completed SAPC Risk Assessment Audit Form in soft copy to supplierdatabase@sapc.za.org or on a USB stick in a
sealed envelope at SAPC Building 591 Belvedere Street, Arcadia, 0083.

The SAPC subscribes to the Department of Trade and Industry’s (DTI) B-BBEE Balanced Scorecard for accreditation
of all proposals, in accordance with the latest DTI Codes of Good Practice.

Interested parties can obtain further information and the SAPC Risk Assessment Audit Form from Ms Refilwe
Mutlane, email: refilwe.mutlane@sapc.za.org at the Finance Department (between 08:30 and 15:00).

South African Pharmacy Council reserves the right to accept or reject any service provider or part of their services.

Closing date: 18 November 2022 at 16:30




